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December 22, 2017

PermCrest Bank

Ms. Connie Hurd

3301 Pleasant Valley Boulevard
Altoona, PA 16602

Dear Ms. Hurd:
On behalf of our Board of Directors and myself, I would like to thank vou for
your $250 contribution to the Young Readers Council of Blair County Fund of the

Central Pemnsylvania Community Foundation.

PennCrest Bank will be listed in future literature as a contributor to this fund. If
you prefer to not be listed, please inform me as soon as possible.

[n accordance with the IRS regulations, we confirm that you teceived no goods or
services in exchange for your gift.

If you have any questions or if [ can be of further assistance, please do not
hesitate to contact me. Thank you once again!

Sincerely,

it

Jane E. Delozier
Director of Operations

1330 11th Avenue Altoona, PA 16601 {(814) 944 - 6102
www.Central PACF.ozg
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